
Friends gathered at Quarry Hill 
Nature Center on May 24, 2016 to 

celebrate and acknowledge  
Bill Bruins’ many contributions to our 

local environmental organizations.

Bill has freely shared his talents, muscle, 
and and voice toward making our world 
a better place - when a problem needed 
a solution - Bill always stepped up and 

calmly figured out a way to “get it done”.

Joel Dunnette, Tom Ryan and many 
others shared memories, reminisced, and 
thanked Bill for his help, encouragement, 

and mentorship through the years.

We all wish Bill and Ann the best as they 
move closer to family in Wisconsin ... and 
look forward to some long distance birding 

reports, too!
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